
From: lgs864@gmail.com <lgs864@gmail.com>
To:  

Date: 3/22/2017 12:26:23 PM
Subject: Gas Tax ~ Website email from George Stoudenmire

NO NEW GAS TAX ! ! ! ! ! With the corruption that has come out in the last week about the SCDOT 
employees pledging guilty embellishment of property, and only HALF OF CURRENT TAXES going to 
SCDOT how can you vote to RAISE TAXES! The SCDOT needs to be run by an Engineer 
answerable to The Governor! They need to have control of The Infrastructure Bank, and NOT Hue 
Letterman ! ! ! ! ! There needs to be a complete audit of the SCDOT and The Infrastructure Bank, with 
any misuse reported, corrected, and person's fired and criminal actions taken against them! NO NEW 
TAXES until this is taken care of and 100% of current collected gas tax money goes to SCDOT and is 
ran by an Engineer and accountable to the Governor! 
 

George Stoudenmire
 
800 Altamont Rd
 
Greenville, SC 29609
 
864-918-3565
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